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Mr Mrdak-The Chief Executive's instructions draw strong attention to the FMA 
requirements, and then we have guidance material which I would be also happy 
to provide to you, which instructs our people on how they should go about 
procurement processes which does address some of those issues, yes. 
 
Answer:   A copy of the Chief Executive’s Instruction for Procurement was provided 
in response to PM5a. 
 
Guidance material in the form of a Procurement Handbook has been widely 
distributed throughout the department and is available to all staff for reference.  It 
comprises information, forms and templates to guide and assist departmental staff in 
complying with legislated requirements.  A copy of the Handbook is being provided 
to the Committee Secretary. 


